
Submitter: Richard Miner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB703 

We are a country dedicated to doing the right thing at the right time.  People who 

have come to our country seeking protection or relief that is unavailable in their own 

countries should be supported to help them stay in the United States.  Even those 

people that have entered our country without proper documentation deserve our 

support, and we as morally sound individuals should give them the help they need. 


